
am gobsmacked that you would slash the budget of the Mendocino Firesafe Council. WHY? Here in Elk where most of 

us were unable to receive the Sheriff’s “Zone Text” and rely on volunteer firefighters mostly over 65, and are lucky if 

we can get people to chip our piles, we are exceedingly grateful for all the informative, helpful Information coming 

from the council. please don’t slash their budget: we need them. 

 

sincerely, 

 

Miranda edison, Elk, Ca. 

 


